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Clerk of the Board, Pima County Board of Supervisors 

Mark Holden, Principal Planner 1/( ti~ 4i~j~ 
P18CA00007- PIMA COUNTY-W. RIVER ROAD PLAN AMENDMENT 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS HEARING - ADDITIONAL CONTINUANCE 

The above referenced Comprehensive Plan amendment was continued for three months from 
the original January 22, 2019 hearing date, to be heard by the Board of Supervisors at the April 
16, 2019 hearing. Planning Division staff is requesting an additional 30-day continuance of 
the item. Staff has conducted outreach and dialogue with affected neighbors and stakeholders, 
and will be drafting policies and creating conceptual displays of structures that reflect comments 
received from neighbors regarding the plan amendment. Staff requests that the Item be 
continued to the May 21, 2019 hearing. Thank you. 
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